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BY E-MAIL 
 
June 12, 2015 
 
Union Gas Limited 
W.T. Wachsmuth 
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 
50 Keil Drive North 
P.O. Box 2001 
Chatham ON  N7M 5M1 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wachsmuth: 
 
Re: Sarnia Expansion Project 

Board File No. EB-2014-0333 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter dated June 2, 2015 where 
you informed the OEB of two routing changes for the Sarnia Expansion Project.  
 
You have indicated that the first routing change which consists of moving the pipeline 
that crosses Highway 40 approximately 77 meters north from the crossing showing in 
the evidence was necessitated by a request from the Ministry of Transportation of 
Ontario.  The second change arose as a result of a consultation with the St. Clair 
Township where it was determined that a diagonal directional drilling crossing of the 
intersection of the Ladysmith Line and the Rokeby Line was the preferred method.   
 
You indicated that for both of these changes, new permanent and temporary land rights 
were required and agreements with affected land owners were signed. 
 
Pursuant to condition of approval 1.4 of the Board’s Decision and Order in the EB-2014-
0333 proceeding, the OEB hereby approves the two proposed routing changes on the 
basis that there are no land owner issues, and that the new location is in proximity to 
the original study area.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration 


